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My name is Shane Savoie and I appreciate the opportunity to speak in support of 

House Bill 2953. I am writing today as a concerned citizen and advocate for a strong, 

accessible, and equitable higher education system in Oregon. I firmly believe that this 

legislation is a critical investment in our future—one that will benefit students, 

educators, and our communities as a whole. 


